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From: "Kline, Margaret (Margot)" <utmargarita@utk.edu>
To: <md4ktn2u@aol.com>, <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>, 
<ken.pruitt@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 9/8/2008 12:10:37 PM
Subject: Agenda item #56  J.L. Turner, 9-C-08-RZ

Re: Agenda item #56  J.L. Turner, 9-C-08-RZ
North side Ebenezer Oaks Ln., east of Ebenezer Rd., Commission District
4. Rezoning from A (Agricultural) to PR (Planned Residential).  

On 9-5-08 The Woods at Bluegrass HOA emailed J.L. Turner requesting that
he postpone the above rezoning request until the October 9, 2008 MPC
meeting to give us time to meet with him and see something more definite
about what he has planned for construction within our subdivision.

We did not get any response from Mr. Turner, so we have submitted a
petition of our homeowners to deny rezoning agenda item 56. Every
homeowner in the subdivision with the exception of one, who is currently
out of the country, signed the petition. Prior to any zoning change we
want more information and written assurance that new homes will conform
to our subdivision covenants.

We asked Mr. Turner to attend a homeowners' meeting on 9-4-08 but he was
unable to come. He sent two different plot maps showing possible
subdivision of the land to Ryan Greer, who is a member of our HOA
architectural review committee. Those did not indicate that
single-family residences will be built.

The Woods at Bluegrass subdivision currently consists of 31 lots on a
single street that was constructed solely for the subdivision
development. Twenty-nine of the 31 lots have homes on them, all
conforming to subdivision covenants. The HOA agrees that any future
construction with a driveway onto Ebenezer Oaks Lane will certainly be
construed as being a part of The Woods at Bluegrass. We strongly feel
that the construction of duplexes, condos, or homes that do not conform
to our covenants would very likely decrease the value of existing homes.

We are also concerned that existing morning traffic will be seriously
worsened by anything other than single-family homes built with the same
lot density specs as current homes in the subdivision.

Here, also, is a link to a video showing the morning traffic problems
caused by parents of schoolchildren using Ebenezer Oaks Lane as a
cut-through to avoid long lines on Ebenezer Road: 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-J82vDF-jiQ

Thank you,

                 Margot Kline

                                   Woods at Bluegrass HOA Secretary, 8845 Ebenezer Oaks Lane, Knoxville, TN 37922  865-974-6685 

 

 

 






